November Newsletter

2022

Regular Meetings—Nov 1 & 15 at 8PM
Surge Meeting — Nov 8 at 7:30
Hours of Adoration— Nov 11 & 25 at
8PM
Saturday Knights Club
Saturday Nov 12 at 7PM

Knights of Columbus

DEDHAM COUNCIL NoO. 234

369 WASHINGTON STREET

DEDHAM, MASSACHUSETTS 02026

TELEPHONE (781) 326-9719

GRAND KNIGHT RECORDER WARDEN TRUSTEE - 3 YRS.
Joseph Giriffin William Killion, PGK Edward Evans Tom Chirokas, P.G.K.
CHAPLAIN FINANCIAL SECRETARY INSIDE GUARD TRUSTEE - 2 YRS.

Fr. Wayne Belschner Stephen Heaslip Charles Kanelos Lindsay Barich, P.G.K.
DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT TREASURER OUTSIDE GUARD TRUSTEE -1 YR.
Frank Fico Steve Riley, PGK Richard Bingell William Killion, P.G.K.
CHANCELLOR ADVOCATE INSURANCE AGENT
Robert L. Black, P.G.K. Andrew Lawlor, P.G.K. Jerry Alberico, PGK
781-636-8843

On the web at www.dedhamkofc234.org

125th Anniversary: November 5, 2022 at the Dedham Hilton. TICKETS
ON SALE. The cost of the tickets is $50 per person, which includes your
meal (stuffed chicken or prime rib) and a live band in the ballroom at the
Dedham Hilton. We want to fill the ballroom. It should be a great evening.
Tickets will NOT be sold at the door. Get your tickets now!!! Come cele-
brate and see some of your brothers who you have not seen in years. Call
Steve Riley (339) 225-0476 for tickets.

Memorial Mass: We will have our annual Memorial Mass to honor all of our deceased
members on Wednesday November 16 at 7PM at St. Mary’s. Please plan on attend-
ing. It's a great way to be in unity with your
brothers. There is a collation after in Mary Hall.

VA Volunteers: We have started a new pro-

gram at the VA Hospital in West Roxbury. The §&8
first Wednesday of each month, from 8:45AM- [N
11AM. We will provide coffee and snacks for
people in the lobby waiting to see a loved one
and also veterans waiting for appointments.
This is charity at it’s finest. We have two volun-
teers but need more. If you can free yourself up
for these two hours, you won’t regret it. Pic-
tured are Joe Giriffin, GK and Ed Evans and a
grateful veteran.

Lecture Series: Brian Keaney will give a talk on oSy N
Nov 1 at 7PM on the remarkable life of William = 528 S = . o |
B Gould, a former slave who became a Civil

War Navy veteran, for whom the East Dedham Passive Park is renamed, in his honor.
Anyone is welcome to attend this presentation.
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Newsletter Nov, 2022
Motions: The one motion brought forward in Sept was approved in Oct.

Eucharistic Adoration: November 11 and 25 at 8PM at St Joseph’s Chapel
at St. Mary’s.

Saturday Knights Club: We will meet on Nov 12 at 7PM in the clubroom.

Tootsie Roll Drive: We collected over $4,250 for the State Charity Drive.
Thanks to all of the brothers who participated in this most worthwhile cause.
It was a beautiful weekend and we could have done more if we had more
feet on the street. If you didn’t participate this year, please make it a point to
do it next year. It's our most important charity.

Curran Classic: We will once again attend a hockey game at Northeastern
University. The game will be on Friday Feb 3 at 7PM against UCONN. We
will meet at 4:30 in the clubroom, have some BBQ from the Blue Ribbon and
then car pool to reduce parking expenses. Tickets are no more than $20
and less if we get enough guys. Come join us for some fun. Let Rob Curran
know if you are interested 617-512-6171.

Coffee Hour at St. Mary’s: We will have our coffee hour on Nov 6 after the
9AM Mass. Come join us. It's a great way to recruit and to be with your
brothers.

Fraternal Night: We will have a Fraternal afternoon in conjunction with a
Delta membership Drive on Nov 20 at 1PM. The Pats are playing the Jets.
Come on by and enjoy the game and your brothers.

Investment Club: The investment club will continue to meet on the fourth
Tuesday of each month at 7:30PM in the clubroom.

Attendance Prize: $54 Magnus Luxama and $58 James Spillane (not present)
KC Club Winners ($30 each): Lois Little and John Deschenes
MOTIONS

That Dedham Council 234 appropriate the sum of $1000.00 for St. Mary’s
Grand Annual. Submitted by Steve Riley, PGK and seconded by Wil-
liam Killion, PGK

That Dedham Council appropriate the sum of $200.00 for expenses for
the Annual Memorial Mass at St. Mary’s. All unused funds to be re-
turned to the Council. Submitted by Steve Riley, PGK and seconded
by Kevin Leach, PGK.

https://www.facebook.com/dedhamkofc



